<< And bring together all that is separated >>

Dear pilgrims !

We warmly welcome all who participate in the
“Pilgrimage with Christ” 2012 to Trier/Germany.
Since many centuries the Tunic of Jesus Christ — “The
Holy Robe”, as we call it here in Trier —is kept in Trier
Cathedral.

From April,13 — May 13 the Tunic of Christ is publicly
exposed for the 1° time in our millennium.

The last exposure took place in 1996.

There are many questions concerning the Holy Robe.
On the official website of the “Heilig-Rock-Wallfahrt”
you find many answers in German.
www.heilig-rock-wallfahrt.de

The Catholic Parish of the Deaf invites people who
communicate in sign language to participate in many
events during the pilgrimage.

You find the program below —in German.

If you have questions, feel free to ask us:
info@kqg-trier.de

Spiritual communities are invited by the Diocese to
accompany individuals and groups to meet Jesus
during their pilgrimage.
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Teams of I’Arche and “Faith and Light” will welcome pilgrims from April 13 — May 13
in the Church of the Sacred Heart in Trier, Friedrich-Wilhelm-StraRe/Nikolausstralle.
The Pilgrim teams will hosted in the Parish Center of the Catholic Parish of the Deaf.

We want to contribute with our gifts to the motto of the Pilgrimage:

<< And bring together all that is separated >>

Welcome!
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